
 

ParentMail Communication sent 3 October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
We looking forward to seeing you at our Meet the Tutor Evening on Thursday 5th October. 
 
Please be advised our Friends of Buckingham School (FOBS) Team will be serving 
refreshments throughout the evening, therefore, please could we ask you support our 
fundraising efforts and bring a few coins with you to make a donation in exchange for a tea 
or coffee. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
The Buckingham School 
 


